Visit of B.Tech & M.Tech Food Tech Students to Food and Bakery Expo 2023 at

the University of Kashmir

On September 25, 2023, the students of B.Tech and M.Tech Food Technology students visited
the prestigious Food and Bakery Expo 2023, hosted by the Department of Food Science and
Technology at the University of Kashmir from September 24 to 26, 2023. A total of 40 students
were a part of this visit which was coordinated by Dr. Owais Yousuf and Dr. Kaiser Younis of
Department of Food Technology.

The event proved an excellent platform for knowledge exchange and networking prospects for
these aspiring students. Their visit to the Food and Bakery Expo 2023 was an invaluable
experience that enriched their understanding of food industry. During their visit, the students
had the privilege of interacting with various prominent companies of the country in the food
and bakery sector. This interaction provided them with insights into the latest innovations,
technologies, and trends shaping the industry. Students actively engaged with exhibitors,
asking questions, and expressing their keen interest in future alliances and career opportunities.

The exchange of contact information between the students and industry professionals promises
to pave the way for fruitful partnerships and employment prospects in the field of food
technology. It is a testament to the University of Kashmir's commitment to fostering a dynamic
learning environment that bridges the gap between academia and industry.



